
SMS Custodians, Teachers, & Staff are taking an active approach in making sure that 
our students, staff & guests are kept as safe as possible during the flu season. 
Students & Staff are being encouraged to:   

 
1. Wash hands frequently.  
2. Avoid touching their eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. 
3. Stay home when a fever exists and for the 24 hours that follow.   
4. Cover their cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the 

trash. 

               
 

Our Custodians and Teachers at SMS are committed to making our school as sanitary 
as possible. They are helping in keeping our facility clean and disinfected the best they 
can by frequently wiping touched objects and surfaces multiple times daily.   
 

 

Thank You, 
Mrs. Cindy Brogan 
Principal 
St. Mary’s Catholic School 
 


